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ו''תשע 'אדר א  

 

Dear Rabbi Silkin, א''שליט  

 

Even though it is only several months since you introduced ‘Chazon’ to the 

Manchester community, nevertheless, the impression made is recognised in the town 

as a whole and especially amongst the staff and pupils of our school. 

 

The bi-weekly trips that one of your team, Rabbi Y Roodyn א''שליט , makes to 

Manchester to train staff and inspire pupils on the topic of אמונה are received with 

great interest and generate clarity and answers to many questions that today’s thinking 

teenagers have. 

 

The שיעורים are clear, presented well and are extremely well prepared. 

 

Thank you for allowing us to benefit from your organisation and I wish you further 

 .מחיל אל חיל and that your organisation should go הצלחה

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Rabbi R Spitzer 

Principal 

 


